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Shobnall Primary School, Shobnall Road, Burton upon Trent, Staffordshire, DE14 2BB

Telephone:  01283 239100     Facsimile: 01283 239105

E-mail:  headteacher@shobnall.staffs.sch.uk
School Council Minutes

Present:   Mrs T Farrington
    Reception: Jack Wiley & Seren York       
 Year 1: Noah Jordan & Anah-Rabia Hussain
    Year 2: Daniel Briza Stephens 

    Year 3:  Alfie Key & Charley Wallis                   Year 4:  Kyle Hughes
    Year 5:  Kyle Turner & Katie Li                          Year 6:  Gracie Clarke & Hadyn Manners
Apologies: Kady Kent, Madeeha Habib    
Meeting Date: 14.11.14
	Agenda Item
	Action by whom
	Minutes/Notes

	1. Welcome and introduction to the meeting.
	T Farrington
	Mrs Farrington welcomed all the School Council members to the meeting.


	2. Feedback from class consultations about the development of our school grounds
3.  Other suggestions


	T Farrington
	Mrs Farrington thanked all School Council members for bringing the information back to the meeting.  The suggestions were as follows:
Y6 – Cheerleading club for football team

Assault course

Golf course

Y5 – Pond

New goal posts

Hula hoops and skipping ropes

Camp area

More active playground games

Maze

Climbing wall

Jobs for the juniors on the infant playground

Experiment area
Y4 – Outdoor greenery

Pond

Bigger goals

Outdoor playroom

Different sports – not just football

Junior play equipment

Tree house
Bugs and butterfly area

Quiet colouring area

Y3 – Quiet reading area

Y2 – Hidden garden, somewhere to explore

Swings & slides

Outdoor theatre/ stage

Own class growing gardens

Bikes for older children
Y1 – Minibeast garden

Outdoor classroom
Pond

Skittles

Kitchen set

Soft footballs

Art area outside
It was decided that developing an area within the school grounds, for exploration and forest school activities was a good idea.
The school have been given 30 trees from the National Trust but these are very small and would create no instant impact.  Gracie and Hadyn suggested we could do some fund raising for buying some trees and suggested a cake sale and non-uniform day.  They are going to draft up a letter.

Mrs Farrington suggested some classes could write letters to local garden centres or places like Rosliston to seek donations for our worthy cause. 

Mrs Farrington will speak to Mrs Gilbert about the possibility of ordering some trees and bug boxes using the Morrison’s vouchers.



	3. Any Other Business
	Noah Jordan
Year 6 suggestions
	Noah asked when the School Council members would be getting their badges.  Mrs Farrington will speak to Mrs Roach regarding this.
Other issues which Year 6 would like to raise are:

Bigger drinks cartons with packed lunches – Mrs Farrington will speak to Mrs Inger about providing additional cups and water.
Bigger football pitch

Round sprinting track

Trampolining club

New library books for KS2 library – Mrs Farrington will enquire if parents can order from the Book People, which may generate some income to acquire books from the Book People.
A book fair could also be organized to coincide with the spring parents consultations and monies raised could be used for purchasing books for KS2 library. Mrs Farrington to speak to Miss Odell regarding this.

Some of these suggestions will be followed up at the next meeting.
The next meeting will be held on Friday 5th December, 9.10am.

The meeting closed.
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Mrs. B. M. Roobottom – Head Teacher


